
Williamson County Sheriff’s Office Requested Revisions to the Evaluation Committee Policy (in 

red): 

 

Paragraph 3, #3   I understand that in accordance with the County Purchasing Act, this 

project/service was issued as a competitive RFP/RFQ and therefore all information contained in 

the responses is to be kept confidential until an award is approved by Commissioner’s Court.  Until 

that time and due to the confidential nature of these proposals, no discussion of these proposals 

shall occur with anyone outside the proposal Evaluation Committee meetings unless the 

communications is 1) held between a committee member(s)and either the Elected Official or 

Department Head that selected the  committee member(s), 2) facilitated through or attended by a 

Purchasing representative, or 3) Preapproved and documented by the Purchasing Agent. 

 


